
Red Hawk Casino no burden to
law enforcement
By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

Red Hawk Casino opened a year ago on the Shingle Springs
Rancheria amid dire predictions that it would produce gridlock
on Highway 50 and cause crime to soar in El Dorado County.

But as the casino celebrated its first anniversary last week,
law  enforcement  and  emergency  services  officials  gave  the
operation high marks, saying it has not unduly burdened their
agencies but rather has resulted in the expected number of
calls for service.

“It’s pretty much in line with what I envisioned,” said Sgt.
Joe Sherry with the California Highway Patrol’s Placerville
office.  “I  thought  there  would  have  been  more  weekend
traffic.”
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